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Write up 

The Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering, New Horizon College of 
Engineering Organized Online Guest lecture on ‘Phasor estimation algorithms and 
applications in protective relaying’ in association with IEEE PELS Student Branch 
chapter. The session was handled by Mr. Mariselvan Arumugam, PMRF, EEE Dept. 
National Institute of Technology, Tiruchirappalli.  The resource person clearly explained 
about the Faults and maneuvers in the system may trigger undesirable voltage and 
current waveforms of non-fundamental frequency that may affect the performance of 
protection and control systems. In this context, the proposed method aims to improve 
the characteristic of filtering out undesirable frequency components of signals. 
Comparisons are made in relation to time response and frequency response for the 
proposed method and four classical phasor estimation methods. A distance relay was 
implemented by using the MODELS language of the ATP (Alternative Transients 
Program) in order to evaluate the relay performance. As expected, for the proposed 
method, the relay exhibited good performance in terms of accuracy. In terms of relay 
speed, the method showed a performance comparable to that of the other methods. 
Theoretically, the phasor estimation proposed method here has a better frequency 
response than those of the four used methods. Besides, it has a response time fully 
compatible with these methods. Another advantage of the proposed method is that it 
can be easily programmed, allowing users to change design parameters according to 
their needs. The eminent expert from the NIT delivered the lecture and his talk has 
been very well received by the 94 participants. 90 Students and 4 faculty members are 
benefitted. 
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